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HB 3075 will require a class you cannot get, ask for permit that will cost a lot of 

money and take months to receive even if you could get the class, and only gives you 

the opportunity to start the entire process over again when you get to the gun store. 

 

This Measure is not only unconstitutional it's a huge infringement on personal 

protection and access. 

We oppose this bill not only on the merits of the restrictions but because it would be 

the most restrictive law on the books against personal liberty and freedom in the US, 

 

This Measure is a total over reach and constitutes a Gun Ban! 

 

We have also contacted our local representatives to express our displeasure of this 

treasonous act. We are also ashamed of the originators of the Measure to seemingly 

dream up such an approach that steps on so many freedom loving Oregonians, but a 

Measure that will have absolutely no effect in reducing crime, suicide, murder or 

other malicious activity from criminals that love this infringements so good people 

can't protect themselves or families. And to cap it off, lessen the restrictions on 

Sexual Predator Reporting. 

 

How could you write a bill without the training application in place or timeline to 

guarantee ownership? It's a TOTAL GUN BAN, shameful Oregon 

 

I need to work to provide for my family so I'm unable to attend on Monday for 

personal testimony, please take my viewpoint in great regard. 

 

Thank You  

 

 

 


